

# POSTPONED SURVEYS

s.s./m SYROS

- (1) (a) Built 5-1942 (b) Type \_\_\_\_\_  
 (c) Flag Greek (d) Gross Tons 7146  
 (e) A.L.L. due \_\_\_\_\_ (f) L.L. Cert. exp. \_\_\_\_\_  
 (g) Last examination in drydock 1.67  
AS due 1.68

- (2) (a) Special Survey due \_\_\_\_\_  
 (b) Outstanding S.S. items:— See endorsement dated \_\_\_\_\_  
 (c) Hull Subject/Limit by \_\_\_\_\_ See endt. dated \_\_\_\_\_  
 (d) Main/Aux/Donkey Boiler Survey due 7.67 - part held  
 (e) Steam Generator Survey due \_\_\_\_\_  
 (f) Steampipes Survey due \_\_\_\_\_  
 (g) Screwshaft Survey due 12.67 - Liberty Type  
 (h) Outstanding items for record MBS 10.67 :— See endt. dated 9.1.68  
 (i) Machinery Subject/Limit by 7.67 :— See endt. dated 9.1.68  
 (j) S.R.M.C due \_\_\_\_\_ (k) R.S. due \_\_\_\_\_

- (3) Postponements already agreed:— Proposal to postpone the Liberty type  
Screwshaft Survey for 6 months until June 1968 was not approved  
and a better proposal was requested  
On 2.2.68, Owners Agents were informed unless  
early and satisfactory proposals made, there was every likelihood  
that Committee would suspend or withdraw vessels class
- (4) New Proposal:— Owners Agents now state Owners fully aware of the  
position regarding the Screwshaft Survey, but as vessel is on time  
charter to the Chinese Government until 30th June, Owners again  
request approval to postpone the Screwshaft Survey until immediately  
after completion of the Charter, vessel proceeding from her final port  
under Charter to dry-dock. This will be over 6 months after  
the date of T.S. - Liberty Type.  
See the Owners Agents letter 13.2.68 and copy their telegram  
to Master regarding completion of MBS.

Technical Recommendation (Hull):—

(Machinery)

APK  
14/2/68

See separate endorsement

AP  
15.2.68

Date of Committee \_\_\_\_\_

Minute \_\_\_\_\_



© 2020

Lloyd's Register  
Foundation